
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Date:   Wednesday, October 01, 2014 

Contact: Lorraine Gumbs-Morton  
Public Information Officer 
Bus.:  340.776.7703 • Fax:  340.776.4499 
 

 

ST. CROIX, VI - 

SERVICES SUSPENDED TODAY AT GERS’ ST. CROIX OFFICE 
 
          THE GERS WOULD LIKE TO ADVISE MEMBERS IN THE ST. CROIX DISTRICT THAT DUE TO UNFORESEEN 

CIRCUMSTANCES, SERVICES IN BOTH OUR LOANS AND MEMBER SERVICES DIVISION HAVE BEEN SUSPENDED 

FOR THE REMAINDER OF TODAY, OCTOBER 1.   FURTHER NOTIFICATION WILL BE ISSUED AS NECESSARY. 

          WE SINCERELY REGRET ANY INCONVENIENCE THIS MAY CAUSE TO OUR MEMBERSHIP.  THANK YOU FOR 

YOUR UNDERSTANDING. 

                FOR MORE INFORMATION, CALL 776-7703 EXTENSION 4930. 
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